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October 2, 2019

Dear Friends and Business Neighbors,

HAPPY BIRTHDAY, Hope School! For the last 50 years Hope School has prepared
individuals with special needs for lives of quality, purpose, independence and contri-
bution. Students work hard each day to show their strength and determination to
reach their goals and overcome obstacles. This year we are proud to present our an-
nual Jog-a-thon “TIGER Strong”. We turn to you for your support in this fundraiser.

Hope School is part of the Anaheim Union High School District and provides a jun-
ior high, high school and transition program for students with special needs. Along
with a modified curriculum the campus offers real-life training programs to prepare
our students to live and work as independently as possible. Developing a student’s
abilities in all areas of living including communication, socialization, academics, motor
skills and preparing them for a purposeful work and home life are the focus of the
Hope School Curriculum. It is a highly specialized and individualized program that suc-
cessfully meets our student’s diverse needs.

Financial times are tough in public school. Teachers work diligently to provide val-
uable educational experiences to prepare our young adults for the future. It is the ex-
tra programs that are so greatly needed that cannot be funded through our regular
school budget. We have three convenient ways you can support our effort:

Red CLUB $250.00

Your donation will enable us to offer special activities such as Prom, Home-
coming, school assemblies and dances. We will provide monthly awards assemblies
that will celebrate our students’ accomplishments. Please return your business card
or copy of your logo along with your donation. It will be added to the back of the Jog-
A-Thon t-shirt as advertising for your company. The deadline for your logo is Wednes-
day, October 16. My e-mail address is hahn_j@auhsd.us. Donations of any amount
will be greatly appreciated at any time.

Please consider our request. Know that your donation will help our students
reach their potential and become active and visible members of our community. |
look forward to speaking with you and working with you and your business. We invite
you to join us the day of the event, October 25, so you can see firsthand your dona-
tion in action and hear us ROAR! Please let me know if you have any additional ques-
tions.

| hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,

Julia Hahn, MT-BC
ASB Advisor



